Orange County Canvassing Board Minutes
For the November 3, 2020, General Election
Friday, November 13, 2020 at Noon
Attendance
Tina Caraballo, County Judge
Victoria Siplin, County Commissioner
Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Elections
Whitney E. Evers, Canvassing Board Attorney 
Nick Shannin, SOE Attorney
Silvana Bermudez, Recording Secretary

Public Attendees
Bracmer Weire, Trump Campaign
Canvassing Board Business
The meeting was called to order at 12:00 p.m.
Acknowledgement of Public Notification advertisement published in the Orlando Sentinel on October 11, 2020
No members of the public requested to comment.

Meeting Minutes from November 6, 2020, Orange County Canvassing Board meeting were reviewed. Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Elections, made a motion to approve the Minutes. Victoria Siplin, County Commissioner, seconded. All voted in favor, motion approved.

The Canvassing Board Canvassed Vote-by- Mail ballots, Including these categories:
· Overseas Ballot Envelopes
· Canvass additional ballots
· Tina Caraballo, County Judge, made a motion that , with the exception of those ballots that were accepted, to reject the remaining ballots, for the reasons set forth on the attached report. Victoria Siplin, County Commissioner, seconded. All voted in favor, motion passed unanimously.
· Reviewed final Write-in reports
See attachment for those actions taken for each of the above categories.

The Conduct of Election Report for the November 3, 2020, General Election, was reviewed and approved. Tina Caraballo, County Judge, Victoria Siplin, County Commissioner and Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Elections signed the Conduct of Election Report.

The Canvassing Board selected the Contest and Precincts to be audited on Wednesday, November 18, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.
Contest: County Charter Amendment Question #1, Precincts: 121, 418 and 529 were selected by a random drawing.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Official Results for the November 3, 2020, General Election,  were reviewed and approved. Tina Caraballo, County Judge; Victoria Siplin, County Commissioner; and Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Elections each signed the Official Results.

Next meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 18, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. for the Manual Audit.
  
There being no further business, Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Election, made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Tina Caraballo, County Judge, seconded. All voted in favor, motion approved. 
The meeting adjourned 1:18 p.m. 
Respectfully Submitted by:
Silvana Bermudez, Recording Secretary
